
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
CURBSIDE BRUSH COLLECTION:  Curbside brush collection will take place 
in Freehold Borough during the month of October.  Limbs and branches 
must be cut into lengths of 4 ft. or less for pickup.  Please be sure 
that piles of brush placed at the curb do not interfere with any storm 
drains in your area. Residents also have the option of taking their 
brush to the public works yard located at 161 Center St. on the first 
Saturday of each month, from 7:00 a.m. to noon. 
 
LEAF COLLECTION:  Curbside leaf pick-up will commence in the Borough 
on Thursday, November 1st, and will continue until all leaves have 
been collected.  Leaves may be left in loose piles at the curb, or you 
may place them in clear plastic bags at the curb. 
 
HOUSING REHABILITATION:  Freehold Borough’s Housing Rehabilitation 
Program is currently accepting applications from qualified homeowners 
or investor/owners of rental properties who wish to make improvements 
to their property in order to bring it up to Code compliance.  Funds 
are available for existing units of residential properties which are 
occupied by low and moderate income persons.  This program will 
provide repairs to major systems such as roofing, heating, electric, 
foundation repairs and window replacement.  Please call 609-664-2781 
for additional information. 
 
EMERGENCY ALERT PROGRAM:  Residents are urged  to register for the 
Everbridge Emergency Alert Program to receive notifications of 
emergency situations such as road closures, severe weather, etc.  
Visit our website at www.freeholdboroughnj.gov and click on the 
Everbridge app. on the homepage to sign up. 
 
CROSSING GUARDS:   The Freehold Police Department is currently 
accepting applications for substitute Crossing Guards. Training and 
equipment will be provided. Salary $13.89 per hour.  For more 
information, please contact Monica Bernaducci at 732 462-1233, or 
visit the police department at 36 Jackson St., Freehold. 

 
MATTRESS DISPOSAL:  Residents are reminded that unwanted mattresses 
must be completely wrapped in plastic before placing them at the curb 
for collection on the second trash collection day of the week. 

 
VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.FREEHOLDBOROUGHNJ.GOV 

 

http://www.freeholdboroughnj.gov/
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